
SEWANEE ATHLETICS: IMMEDIATE FUNDING OPPORTUNITIES
Exciting updates to the Fowler Center have generated momentum for additional 
improvements to Sewanee’s athletic program. To enrich the student-athlete expe-
rience and ensure the safety and well-being of current and future Tigers, the Uni-
versity is seeking support for a selection of critical projects.

A s Tiger alumni and current student-athletes know 
well, the University’s athletic program isn’t a sup-
plement to the Sewanee experience—it’s an integral 

part of campus life. Each year, dedicated Sewanee families, 
friends, and fans travel to the Mountain to watch our 24 varsity 
teams compete with teams from top Division III universi-
ties from across the country. Our student-athletes devote 
long hours each week to practice and play, and they deserve 
top-quality athletic spaces and facilities. The University has 
identified multiple opportunities to better serve our Tigers, 
and we now seek donor partnerships to bring these projects to 
fruition. 

DIVISION OF 
UNIVERSITY RELATIONS

TURF REPLACEMENT 
Sewanee is in critical need of turf replacement on Hardee-
McGee Field (football and men’s lacrosse) and Puett Field 
(field hockey, women’s lacrosse, and men’s and women’s 
soccer). Turf on both of these fields has surpassed average turf 
lifespan by two to four years. Installing new turf is currently 
the University’s highest athletic priority, on par with Fowler 
Center renovations.



For more information or to make a 
commitment, please contact John 
Whaling, C’07, Advancement Officer, 
at jawhalin@sewanee.edu or 
615.934.6708.

OUTDOOR TRACK RESURFACING
Located at Hardee-McGee Field, Sewanee’s Coughlan Track 
is home to the University’s men’s and women’s track and field 
teams. Like our turf fields, the eight-lane, polyurethane track 
is showing signs of age and requires renovation. In order to 
maximize safety, ensure durability, and protect against water 
damage, the University seeks to fully resurface the track.

UPGRADES TO SOFTBALL AND BASEBALL FIELDS
Sewanee’s Tiger Field and Montgomery Field, where our soft-
ball and baseball teams practice and play, are due for a number 
of upgrades. Installing additional lighting on both fields will 
improve safety and allow for greater flexibility in practice and 
game scheduling. Tiger Field is also in need of permanent seat-
ing, and Montgomery Field requires a new scoreboard.

CLARKE FIELD STORAGE SHED RENOVATION
Sewanee Athletics maintains an essential storage facility at 
Clarke Field, housing football, softball, and baseball equip-
ment throughout the year. To guard against weather damage, 
the space requires a new roof, siding, and garage doors.

Implementing these changes will not only improve our stu-
dent-athletes’ time on the Mountain, but it will also provide 
major momentum to the University’s athletic recruitment 
efforts. Donor generosity will be instrumental in driving the 
Tigers’ next winning season.

GIVING OPPORTUNITIES

Gifts to Sewanee Athletics can be made by visiting 

sewaneetigers.com and clicking on Support.

Sewanee is now seeking support for these immediate 

needs:

Turf replacement and track resurfacing

Puett Field: $700,000

Hardee-McGee Field/Coughlan Track: $1,300,000

Softball and baseball field upgrades

Tiger Field

Stadium seating: $250,000

New lighting: $250,000

Montgomery Field

New lighting: $350,000

Scoreboard: $25,000

Clarke Field storage shed renovation: $30,000


